
To the friends of Engine 557 Restoration Company, 
Engine 557 Restoration Company  commissioned noted railroad artist J. Craig 
Thorpe to create  "Engine 557 Returning".
Limited edition numbered and signed prints 1-557 on 80 lb archival paper  $100.00 
Giclee prints on canvas signed by the artist    $150.00
Insured priority mail shipping and handling charge if needed  $15.00
Prints have arrived and are available for immediate delivery.

Please provide:    
Name______________________________________  phone #_______________
e-mail_____________________________ 
Street or box________________________
City______________________________  State________   ZIP ________________
Send your order and make checks payable to:    

Company Store
P.O. Box 875360
Wasilla, AK 99687-5360

Patrick Durand, President 

The Historic Anchorage Depot,  411 W. First Ave. welcomes nationally 
published railway artist J. Craig Thorpe and his latest work, "Extra 557 
Returning"  with limited edition print sales to benefit the restoration of Alaska 
Railroad's last steam engine.   May 2, 2014  (5:57pm-7:30pm.)



Donations of $25.00, $100.00 or more will be matched by the generous Rasmuson Foundation grant.
Make your check payable to Alaska Community Foundation 557 fund and mail directly to:
Alaska Community Foundation 557 fund
3201 C Street   Suite 110
Anchorage,  Alaska 99503


